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BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING RESCEDULED 
 
  
 
 
The regular Board of Directors meeting for April will be rescheduled to 
April 15, 2024, due to the Eclipse Event on April 8, 2024. Please stay safe 
and enjoy this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity. 
 
 
 
The notice and agenda of April 15, 2024, will be posted 72 hours before the 
meeting to meet the Texas Open Meeting Act requirements. 
 
 
 
 
 
Vonda Farthing 
Office Manager  
3-21-2024   

 
 
 

 

http://www.macbeewater.com/

